
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
February 19, 2024

Math
Last week, we learned how to add
hundreds together. We also learned
how to listen to word problems and
find clue words that would help us

know how to solve the problem. Next
week, we will be exploring algebra as
we solve for the unknown in equations
involving addition. It may seem like a
challenging concept for your scholar,
but this will get your scholar on the

right mindset for solving different types
of problems.

Praise the Lord, and let
all that is within me,
bless His holy name!

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

Continue praying for and
contributing to our Eagle Fund.

We have gone above and
beyond our first goal; now we
push on to the next goal of

$75,000. Help our Eagles soar!

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned about the letter
“e” as in elephant. We read about things
that started with e and ate eggplant and
eggs. We also worked on rhyming words
and isolating sounds. This week, we will
do more of the same, but with the letter
“s”. At the end of the week, we will read
Stone Soup and make some for the

class. Please look for the sign up genius
as each child will donate an ingredient

for our stone soup and bring it by
Thursday. Our red word this week is

green.

Science

We will take a break from

science for a couple of weeks

as we begin to explore Texas

history. However, we may

learn some scientific facts

along the way about Texas,

such as climate and “state”

geography.

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

He saved us through the washing
of rebirth and renewal by the Holy

Spirit.

“‘Honor your father and mother’ -
which is the first commandment with
a promise - “That it may go well with
you and that you may enjoy long life

on the earth.’” Ephesians 6:2-3

History
Last week, we learned about
Babylon and early Crete. This
week, we will start our Texas

history unit as we learn about our
state flag and the 6 flags that

have flown over Texas.

“Go Texan Day” -
February 22nd (Wear your

best Western duds!)

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around
the corner. Call the office to
register your child for all the
exciting things happening this

summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll for
the coming year and space is limited!

Religious Studies
Last week, we listened to

Jesus’s Sermon on the Mount,
were in awe that Jesus fed over
5,000 people with just 5 loaves
and 2 fish, and learned what it
takes to be a good neighbor.

This week, we will feel
comforted that Jesus is our

Good Shepherd, learn a Psalm
that teaches us what Jesus
does as our Good Shepherd,
and be amazed that our Lord
could raise his friend from the

dead.

Look Ahead

Monday, February 19 -
President’s Day (No school)

Thursday, February 22 - “Go
Texan Day!” (Wear your favorite

Western duds!)

Tuesday, March 5 - Field trip to
Stuart Little

Friday, March 8 - Incentive
Day! (No school!)

March 11-15 - Spring Break!

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2F6ctp6mrx&data=05%7C01%7Cbprestwood%40oslschool.org%7C1c04208ccca548d99f0f08dbd7003f33%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638340168305744092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgjpbeWtFCLaMrFXFqCe%2BX%2BdYuunnlM4msSjB011%2Flc%3D&reserved=0



